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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
To: Donna Rendeiro  
 
From: Barry Ableman 
 
Re:  Bedminster Township – Justification for Plan Endorsement 
 
Date: July 14, 2023 
 
  
Our office received all of the information needed to review Bedminster Township’s petition for Plan 
Endorsement.  It was reviewed by staff and our state agency partners for completeness and consistency 
with the State Plan. Attached is a draft recommendation report and Plan Implementation (PIA) for your 
review. 
 
Their planner, Frank Banisch reviewed the PIA and Mapping and sent an email to the Township that he 
recommends that they accept the PIA with minor modifications and the mapping. They will need to 
formally accept the PIA and Mapping by resolution before the petition for Plan Endorsement is finalized. 
 
It is my recommendation that their petition should proceed to the PIC with a recommendation that the 
Commission grant them conditional endorsement until they adopt a resolution accepting the PIA. 
 


